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Dear Parents and Carers,
RE: Ordering Uniform from Price and Buckland

From September, children will once again be expected to wear school uniform in line with government guidance. Due to COVID-
19 related challenges, we regret to inform that we will not be able to have our usual free delivery, bulk order of uniform
delivered to school this year. You can however, still order your uniform online for home delivery instead.

Online through Price and Buckland’s website:

Simply go to: https://price-buckland.co.uk/school-finder/# and type Begbrook Primary Academy into the school finder search
bar. This will take you to a new search window, where you can browse through the uniform range available. To purchase an
item, click on the Buy Now Button and then click Customise and Add to Cart. You will then be prompted to enter your choice of
size and quantity. Finally press Add to Cart and follow the rest of the online instructions to complete the payment.

Price and Buckland are currently advising of a 2 to 2 and half weeks waiting time on all deliveries. Please note, the cut off date
for orders is 2" August 2020. After this date, it is unlikely your order will be processed in time for the new academic year.

If you are experiencing any problems ordering or have any questions, please feel free to call Price and Buckland on 0115 964
0827 (opening hours are Monday to Friday 8:30am to 5:00pm). They are not able to process or take orders over the phone.

Once you have placed your order, you will receive an email from Price and Buckland (within 5 working days) confirming your
order. You will then receive an email and text from Royal Mail with your orders tracking information.

For further information on returns and exchanging items, please follow this link: https://price-buckland.co.uk/parent-
zone/frequently-asked-questions-school-uniforms/

Second hand uniform

We know that our second-hand uniform events are incredibly popular. Unfortunately, we are currently unable to run these but,
as soon as it is safe to do so, we will look to organise a second hand uniform event.

Please follow this link to our uniform policy: https://begbrookacademy.org.uk/wp-
content/uploads/Policies/School%20uniform%20policy%202018.pdf

Kind Regards,

Begbrook Primary Academy
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